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I am opposed to HB 2680.   

As a housing provider, I find it unworkable to “promptly” provide tenants a copy of an 

invoice for the screening service we employ.  We pay the service monthly and will not 

have an invoice for several weeks in some instances.  We can not share what we do 

not have.  Beyond that, this is tedious paperwork that most tenants don’t want to 

bothered with.  There is already too much paperwork related to applying and leasing 

property.   This will be more noise.   There must be a better way to solve this 

problem. 

I disagree with the increase of penalty from $150 to $250 as well. 

Thankyou for your consideration, 

 

Scott Smith 

 


